NON-DISCRIMINATION AND EQUAL OPPORTUNITY
Website Compliance Plan

District staff will attend informational meetings regarding ADA Compliance.

The district will offer trainings to ensure any staff responsible for adding content to the website
understands the district policy as well as WCAG 2.0 ADA compliance.

District staff will work with the website vendor to ensure that the structure of the website is
within WCAG 2.0 AA conformance.

A link to the district policies as well as a disclaimer link will be added to the footer of the
website.

District staff will conduct an initial audit of the website content for WCAG 2.0 A conformance.

District staff will contact third-party content providers regarding awareness of our web
accessibility policy and that the district will favor providers based on their accessibility
conformance claims.

District staff will work to bring existing website content up to WCAG 2.0 A conformance within 1
year of the Board of Education’s adoption of Policy 0100.

Upon establishing the website within WCAG 2.0 A conformance, district staff will audit the
website content for WCAG 2.0 AA compliance.

District staff will work toward bring existing content up to WCAG 2.0 AA conformance within 2
years of the Board of Education’s adoption of Policy 0100.

Upon establishing the website within WCAG 2.0 AA conformance, district staff will conduct
annual audits of the website content for WCAG 2.0 AA conformance.

District staff will continue to audit and update website content in order to work toward WCAG
2.0 AAA conformance.



